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The people of the state won't have a choice in the matter if SB215 is passed with 

regard to siting of nuclear power plants. The requirement that there be a licensed 

disposal site is important for proper waste management, and the quality of our water 

and land. We know that wind and solar are renewable and affordable. 

 

Thank you. 


